
Hello, 

 

Apparently you can’t make two comments about the same item online. I have a comment about the Fire Safe Council 

budget already. But I also want to encourage you to take a stand regarding law enforcement funding during this 

national opportunity. Law enforcement is a huge chunk of the county budget. Is it all well spent money? Could other 

departments do parts of this job more effectively, given some resources? Of course! Let’s stop asking our police and 

sheriff departments to cover everything. Make a change here in our beautiful county now. We have a HUGE homeless 

and mental health problem in Ukiah and countywide. Trained professionals could have more impact - give them 

resources. THE STATUS QUO HASN’T WORKED. Think outside the box and let’s see some positive change in our 

beautiful and precious county. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Kathy Borst 

 


